
I oppose HB 4145 . 
 
HB 4145 is not designed to protect victims of domestic violence. It is 
designed to do one thing, disarm the law abiding. 
 
Kill this bill in all of its forms and all of its amendments now. 
 
This is this dangerous legislation. 
 
Howard A. Heminger 
323 Snowmoody Way 
Ontario, Oregon 97914-8423 
 
C 208-230-3316 
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